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Timothy Boscarino

From: Kalissa Maxwell <kalissamaxwell@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 10:33 PM
To: Timothy Boscarino
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Project #1 Request for Approval 1405 Bagley
Attachments: Agenda - FEBRUARY 8 2023 HDC2.4.pdf; 23-8207_1405 Bagley - Staff Report.pdf

Hi Tim,  
 
My apologies for delay. My mother passed suddenly and we’ve just been quite paralyzed.  
 
Here’s the info you asked for!  
 
Type S mortar for tuckpointing, plywood under siding, double 4" dutchlap (wicker) siding. 
 
 
I’m going to have my client review the recommendations posted online as well.  
 
Thank you so much, 
Kalissa  
 
 
 

On Feb 6, 2023, at 4:32 PM, Timothy Boscarino <Timothy.Boscarino@detroitmi.gov> wrote: 

  
Dear Applicant,  
  
Attached is a staff report and recommendation regarding your proposed work. It will be heard 
by the Commission at the Regular Meeting on Wednesday, February 8.  Please note that the 
recommendation is for denial of the siding replacement. When you read the report, you will 
note that the recommendation is based on the possibility of historic materials under the siding. 
If you are able to provide any more information on this, it would be relevant to the 
Commission’s decision. You will have an opportunity to present your case and any additional 
information during the meeting on February 8. 
  
The Commission is not required to follow staff recommendations; please be prepared to make 
your case to the Commission as to why your project should be approved as submitted.  
  
This meeting will be held at the Coleman A. Young Municipal Center in the Auditorium, 13th 
floor. It can also be attended by applicants via Zoom; the Zoom link is on the attached agenda. 
If for some reason you are unable to attend the meeting, please let me know. 
  
Please take this opportunity to carefully review the staff report and alert me immediately to 
any omissions or errors of fact you detect. Should you wish to add additional information to 
your submission, or clarify any matters, you are welcome to do so prior to the meeting, and the 


